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T his bulletin is issued to all schools that are accredited or are now in the process of completing an Application for Accreditation. 

 
 WELLCAP UNDERBALANCED PROGRAM CHANGES 

 
The IADC Underbalanced Operations Committee has approved two changes to the WellCAP 
Underbalanced program, as noted below: 
 

1. UBO WellCAP will no longer require a supervisory conventional well control certificate as a 
prerequisite.  This change was made to avoid unnecessary training costs for service company 
personnel not normally involved in conventional rig operations or well control.  

 
2. Additionally, the Committee modified a requirement that all WellCAP UBO instructors have 

completed a WellCAP supervisory UB course by early 2004.  That date has been extended to 31 
December 2005 to encourage additional providers to seek WellCAP UBO accreditation. 

  
For more information, contact IADC. 
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